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pennsylvania

DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES





NOTICE OF NON-AWARD
[Date]
[Contact Name]
[Company Name]
[Address]
[City, State, Postal Code]
RE: [Issuing Office] RFP #XXXXXXXX
Dear Mr./Ms. [Contact]:
The proposal and/or Best and Final Offer that your company submitted in response to [Issuing Office] RFP Number XXXXXXXX, [Name of RFP], has been evaluated along with the other submitted proposals.  As a result of that evaluation, it was determined that your proposal was not the most advantageous to the Commonwealth.

Please be advised that [Awarded Supplier Name] has been awarded the contract for this RFP.

We recognize that you and other members of your firm have expended a great deal of time, effort, and initiative in preparing and presenting your proposal.  On behalf of the Commonwealth, I want to thank you for your interest.

In accordance with Section I-23 [ensure the section referenced corresponds with the correct location in your RFP], Debriefing Conferences, of the RFP, you have the right to request a debriefing.  If you would like to exercise this right, please notify me as soon as possible.

It is hoped you will participate in future requests for proposals issued by the Commonwealth.

Sincerely,

[Issuing Officer’s Name]
Issuing Officer

Bureau of Procurement
555 Walnut Street, Forum Place 6th Floor | Harrisburg, PA  17101
717.787.5733 | F 717.783.6241 | www.dgs.state.pa.us 
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